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The House at Riverton
"The Witches of Eileanan, Book Four. A magical ride through another
chapter of Eileanan's rich and turbulent history. Finn the Cat is
bored with life as a banprionnsa. To make things worse, her cousin
Brangaine has come to live with them and is everything a banprionnsa
should be beautiful, gracious, and always perfectly behaved. Luckily
for Brangaine, a caravan of jongleurs arrives at Castle Rurach. But
this is no ordinary caravan. Led by Dide the Juggler, the jongleurs
have come on behalf of the R gh. Once again it seems that Lachlan the
Winged has particular need of someone with Finn's peculiar abilities .
. . Finn, desperate for adventure, eagerly takes up the R gh's
exciting commission and joins the expedition. Their objective: to help
Elfrida NicHilde, the deposed banprionnsa of T rsoilleir, win back her
crown. Their first task: to recapture the prophet Killian the
Listener, imprisoned in the Black Tower by the corrupt and cruel T
rsoilleirean General Assembly. Setting out on this clandestine journey
that will take them beyond the Great Divide and into the Forbidden
Land, the companions must face dangers that will test their courage
and resolve to breaki

Russka
"BOOK 3 OF THE MALLOREON, the worldwide bestselling fantasy series by
one of the godfathers of the tradition. Discover the epic stories that
inspired generations of fantasy writers - from Raymond Feist's The
Riftwar Cycle to George R. R. Martin's A Game of Thrones. Some forces
cannot be fought by human means /i> arion's journey becomes ever more
fraught with danger. He and his company must use every skill they
possess to evade capture. Any delay will be fatal for his beloved son.
They have no choice but to pursue the kidnappers wherever they go even
through a land reputed to be ruled by demons. b> myth that turns out
to be horrifically true"
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The Book of Love
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Philippa Gregory comes the
stunning first novel of a thrilling trilogy about the Lacey family,
and the captivating woman at the heart of a power-hungry estate
willing to go to any means to protect her family name. Beatrice Lacey,
as strong-minded as she is beautiful, refuses to conform to the social
customs of her time. Destined to lose her heritage and beloved
Wideacre estate once she is wed, Beatrice will use any means necessary
to protect her ancestral name. Seduction, betrayal, even
murder—Beatrice’s passion is without apology or conscience. “She is a
Lacey of Wideacre,” her father warns, “and whatever she does, however
she behaves, will always be fitting.” Yet even as Beatrice’s scheming
seems about to yield her dream, she is haunted by the one living
person who knows the extent of her plansand her capacity for evil.
Sumptuously set in Georgian England from the “queen of royal fiction”
(USA TODAY), Wideacre is intensely gripping, rich in texture, and full
of color and authenticity. It is a saga as irresistible in its
singular magic as its heroine.

The Owl Killers
Meet Harper Blaine. She also sees dead peopleHarper Blaine is a smalltime private investigator trying to earn a living when a low-life
savagely assaults her, leaving her for dead. For two minutes, to be
precise. When Harper comes to in the hospital, she begins to feel a
bit strange. She sees things that can only be described as weirdshapes emerging from a foggy grey mist, snarling teeth, creatures
roaring. But Harper's not crazy. Her "death" has made her a Greywalker
- able to move between our world and the mysterious, cross-over zone
where things that go bump in the night exist. And her new gift (or
curse) is about to drag her into that world of vampires and ghosts,
magic and witches, necromancers and sinister artifacts. Whether she
likes it or not.

Csardas
Another sensational slice of Dark Ages Gothic from the author of the
triumphant seller Company of LiarsEngland, 1321Welcome to the Dark
AgesIn the heart of the countryside lies an isolated village, where
pagan Owl Masters rule through fear, superstition and murder.When a
group of religious women ill-advisedly settles outside the village,
they awaken dangerous jealousies. Why do their crops succeed? How do
their cattle survive the plague? Are they concealing a holy relic
which protects them from harm?The Owl Masters cry 'Witchcraft' and
sharpen their talons. As torment and hellfire rain down, the women
must look to their faith to save them from the darkness spreading
across the land.Fear is a question of what you believe.And death alone
the answer. Karen Maitland lives in Lincolnshire and is the author of
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The White Room, which won an Author's Club Best First Novel Award, and
Company of Liars, published to outstanding critical acclaim in 2008.

Six Tudor Queens
"Impressive." THE WASHINGTON POST BOOK WORLD Spanning 1800 years of
Russia's history, people, poltics, and culture, Edward Rurtherford,
author of the phenomenally successful SARUM: THE NOVEL OF ENGLAND,
tells a grand saga that is as multifaceted as Russia itself. Here is a
story of a great civilization made human, played out through the lives
of four families who are divided by ethnicity but united in shaping
the destiny of their land. "Rutherford's RUSSKA succeeds.[He] can take
his place among an elite cadre of chroniclers such as Harold Lamb,
Maurice Hindus and Henri Troyat." SAN FRANCISCO CHRONICLE

Becoming a Mother
A distinguished English novelist portrays Egypt and, in particular,
life in Cairo during the Second World War when Rommel's offensive was
at its height

The Danger Tree
This great bestseller was compared with GONE WITH THE WIND when first
published in 1975. CSARDAS – taken from the name of the Hungarian
national dance – follows the fortunes of the enchanting Ferenc sisters
from their glittering beginnings in aristocratic Hungary, through the
traumas of two World Wars. From the dazzling elegance of coming-out
balls, feudal estates and a culture steeped in romance, to terror and
starvation in the concentration camps – no story could be more
dramatic than that of Eva and Amalia Ferenc, whose fate it is to be
debutantes when the shot which killed Archduke Franz Ferdinand in
Sarajevo plunged Europe into the First World War. Their story is
enthralling, tragic, romantic – and absolutely unputdownable.

Giordano Bruno Thriller 6
An epic wartime novel from the No.1 bestselling author of LABYRINTH
and THE MISTLETOE BRIDE. 1942, Nazi-occupied France. Sandrine, a
spirited and courageous nineteen-year-old, finds herself drawn into a
Resistance group in Carcassonne - codenamed 'Citadel' - made up of
ordinary women who are prepared to risk everything for what is right.
And when she meets Raoul, they discover a shared passion for the
cause, for their homeland, and for each other. But in a world where
the enemy now lies in every shadow - where neighbour informs on
neighbour; where friends disappear without warning and often without
trace - love can demand the highest price of all

The Rose of Sebastopol
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Once there was a gospel written in Christ's own hand: a treasure of
almost unimaginable magnitude, referred to by the Cathars of medieval
France as The Book of Love Fresh from her successful search for the
long-hidden scrolls written by Mary Magdelene, journalist Maureen
Pascal now finds herself on the trail of the legendary lost gospel
known as the Book of Love. But just as there were those who would stop
at nothing to seize and suppress the Book of Love seven centuries ago,
so there are those today who are equally determined that its radical
message should never be revealed. In a race across Italy and France,
new dangers await Maureen and her lover Sinclair as they begin to
uncover secrets and shine new light on the hidden corners of
Christianity. Combining expert research with dazzling plot twists, The
Book of Love is sure to thrill readers as they follow Maureen's search
for clues through some of the world's greatest art, architecture and
history, until a potentially fatal encounter reveals the Book of Love
to her -- and to us.

God is an Englishman
The third book in Robert Low’s stunning new trilogy about the making
of Scotland.

The Prow Beast
"In Regency London, an unconventional scientist and a fearless female
artist form an unlikely alliance to expose unspeakable evil when a
clergyman is found slain in a church "--

I Am Heathcliff: Stories Inspired by Wuthering Heights
A chilling and spooky Gothic historical thriller reminiscent of
Rebecca and The Turn of the Screw, dripping with the dark twists and
eerie surprises that are the hallmarks of Edgar Allan Poe, from the
New York Times and internationally bestselling author of Citadel. In a
remote village near the English coast, residents gather in a misty
churchyard. More than a decade into the twentieth century,
superstition still holds sway: It is St. Mark’s Eve, the night when
the shimmering ghosts of those fated to die in the coming year are
said to materialize and amble through the church doors. Alone in the
crowd is Constantia Gifford, the taxidermist’s daughter. Twenty-two
and unmarried, she lives with her father on the fringes of town, in a
decaying mansion cluttered with the remains of his once world-famous
museum of taxidermy. No one speaks of why the museum was shuttered or
how the Giffords fell so low. Connie herself has no recollection—a
childhood accident has erased all memory of her earlier days. Even
those who might have answers remain silent. The locals shun Blackthorn
House, and the strange spinster who practices her father’s macabre
art. As the last peal of the midnight bell fades to silence, a woman
is found dead—a stranger Connie noticed near the church. In the coming
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days, snippets of long lost memories will begin to tease through
Connie’s mind, offering her glimpses of her vanished years. Who is the
victim, and why has her death affected Connie so deeply? Why is she
watched by a mysterious figure who has suddenly appeared on the marsh
nearby? Is her father trying to protect her with his silence—or
someone else? The answers are tied to a dark secret that lies at the
heart of Blackthorn House, hidden among the bell jars of her father’s
workshop—a mystery that draws Connie closer to danger . . . closer to
madness . . . closer to the startling truth.

Labyrinth
The year is 1915 and Pin, the fifteen year-old daughter of an
amusement park fortune teller, disguises herself as a boy to run with
the teenage boys who thrive in the dregs of Chicago's street scene.
Unbeknownst to the well-heeled city-dwellers and visitors who come to
enjoy its attractions, Riverview Park is also host to a brutal serial
killer, a perfumed pedophile who uses the secrecy of a dark amusement
park ride to conduct his crimes. When Pin sees a man enter the Hell
Gate ride with a young girl, and leave without her, she knows that
something deadly is afoot. The crime will lead her to the iconic
outsider artist Henry Darger, a brilliant but seemingly mad man
obsessed with his illustrated novel about a group of young girls who
triumph over adult oppressors. Together, the two navigate the seedy
underbelly of a changing city to uncover a murderer few even know to
look for.

The Mistletoe Bride and Other Haunting Tales
"While the Oathsworn revel in their new-found fame, an old enemy with
revenge in his heart attacks their homestead. The Fjord Elk is sunk,
old oarmates die and the Oathsworn are forced to flee into th
mountains. Unused to losing, the Oathsworn retreat to lick their
wounds. They have been entrusted with the care of Queen Sigrith,
pregnant with the heir to the crown of the newly-unified Sweden. Orm
soon realises that revenge is not the only thing on their old enemy's
mind; he has joined forces with Styrbjorn, nephew of King Eirik and
next in line to the throne of Sweden, if he can only get rid of the
current heir "--Cover, p. 4.

Wideacre
BOOK 1 OF THE MALLOREON, the worldwide bestselling fantasy series by
one of the godfathers of the tradition. Discover the epic stories that
inspired generations of fantasy writers - from Raymond Feist's The
Riftwar Cycle to George R. R. Martin'sA Game of Thrones. Evil doesn't
disappear. It just changes form The evil God Torak is slain, and
Garion, the long-awaited King of Riva, hopes for peace. And for a
while he gets his wish. But then a darker prophecy is revealed, and
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new and more insidious forces gather. As danger mounts from all
quarters, and his son is kidnapped, Garion has no choice but to follow
his fate, wherever it might lead

The Quantum Labyrinth
“The most prolific and successful historical novelist in the world
today.” —Wall Street Journal “Readers who haven’t discovered Bernard
Cornwell don’t know what they are missing.” —New York Times
bestselling author Vince Flynn From the New York Times bestselling
author of Agincourt, the Saxon Tales, and the beloved Richard Sharpe
series, Bernard Cornwell’s The Fort plunges prow-first into the
largest naval clash of the Revolutionary War. Fans of the Nathaniel
Starbuck Chronicles and The Burning Land will thrill to Cornwell’s
triumphant return to American historical fiction in this gripping
story of courage, strength and patriotism.

Sepulchre
From the New York Times bestselling author of Sepulchre and Labyrintha compelling story of love, ghosts and remembrance. World War I robbed
England and France of an entire generation of friends, lovers and
futures. In Freddie Watson's case, the battlefields took his beloved
brother and, at times, his peace of mind. In the winter of 1928, still
seeking some kind of resolution, Freddie is travelling through the
beautiful but forbidding French Pyrenees. During a snowstorm, his car
spins off the mountain road. Freezing and dazed, he stumbles through
the woods, emerging in a tiny village, where he finds an inn to wait
out the blizzard. There he meets Fabrissa, a lovely young woman also
mourning a lost generation. Over the course of one night, Fabrissa and
Freddie share their stories. By the time dawn breaks, Freddie will
have unearthed a tragic mystery that goes back through the centuries,
and discovered his own role in the life of this old remote town. By
turns thrilling, poignant, and haunting, this is a story of two lives
touched by war and transformed by courage.

The Fifth Gospel
The story of the unlikely friendship between the two physicists who
fundamentally recast the notion of time and history In 1939, Richard
Feynman, a brilliant graduate of MIT, arrived in John Wheeler's
Princeton office to report for duty as his teaching assistant. A
lifelong friendship and enormously productive collaboration was born,
despite sharp differences in personality. The soft-spoken Wheeler,
though conservative in appearance, was a raging nonconformist full of
wild ideas about the universe. The boisterous Feynman was a cautious
physicist who believed only what could be tested. Yet they were
complementary spirits. Their collaboration led to a complete
rethinking of the nature of time and reality. It enabled Feynman to
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show how quantum reality is a combination of alternative,
contradictory possibilities, and inspired Wheeler to develop his
landmark concept of wormholes, portals to the future and past.
Together, Feynman and Wheeler made sure that quantum physics would
never be the same again.

Curious Toys
Combining medical and historical information with real life accounts
of ordinary women, this book is an essential guide to the facts,
feelings and emotions experienced during pregnancy and birth. It takes
you week by week, from the decision to conceive, through to first
impressions of life with your baby, offering invaluable information.
Topics include: Conception - If and When; Feelings for Your Growing
Baby; Your Career and Financial Position; Fear that Something May Go
Wrong; Changing Relationships with Family and Friends; Choosing Where
and How to Give Birth; How Others Felt - Women Relate their
Experiences; The First Few Days with Your Baby

The Lonely Wife
From the New York Times bestselling author of Labyrinth-"a rich brew
of supernaturalism and intrigue."(Kirkus Reviews) In 1891, young
Léonie Vernier and her brother arrive at the home of their widowed
aunt in Rennes-le-Bains, in southwest France. But nothing is as Léonie
had imagined. Their aunt is young, willowy, and beautiful, and the
estate is a subject of local superstition. Villagers claim that
Léonie's late uncle died after summoning a demon from the old Visigoth
sepulchre on its grounds More than a century later, Meredith Martin,
an American graduate student, arrives in Rennes-le- Bains while
researching the life of Claude Debussy. Haunted by a Tarot reading she
had in Paris-and possessing the mysterious deck of cards-she checks
into a grand old hotel built on the site of a famous mountain estate
destroyed by fire in 1896. There, the pack of Tarot cards and a piece
of 19th-century music known as Sepulchre 1891 hold the key to her fatejust as they did to the fate of Léonie Vernier.

Forbidden Land, The
As well as being a gripping thriller, Crucifix Lane explores topical
issues such as genetic engineering, and weaves in Celtic mythology in
an original and inventive way.

The Expected One
This is a novel of compulsion, of good love versus bad, and of the
destructive power of the truth. It is a piercing story of how it is
not blood or tradition that makes people who they are, but how they
live and how they love.
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Eskimo Kissing
Living out her final days in a nursing home, ninety-eight-year-old
Grace remembers the secrets surrounding the 1924 suicide of a young
poet during a glittering society party hosted by Grace's English
aristocrat employers, a family that is shattered by war. Reprint.

Greywalker
A follow-up to the New York Times best-seller The Rule of Four finds a
lost gospel, a contentious relic and a dying pope's final wish sending
two Vatican priest brothers on a dangerous intellectual quest to
untangle Christianity's greatest historical mystery.

Demon Lord of Karanda
The #1 international bestseller about love, war and betrayal from the
author of The Alchemist's Daughter In 1854, adventurous Rosa Barr
travels to the Crimean battlefield with Florence Nightingale's nursing
corps. For Mariella Lingwood, Rosa's cousin, the war is contained
within the letters she receives from her fiancé, Henry, a celebrated
surgeon who also has volunteered to work in the shadow of the guns.
When Henry falls ill, Mariella impulsively takes an epic journey to
the ravaged landscape of the Crimea and the tragic city of Sebastopol.
What she finds there, as her world beings to crumble, is that she has
much to learn about secrecy, faithfulness, and love

The Taxidermist's Daughter
The perfect winter ghost short story collection from the No.1
bestselling author of LABYRINTH and THE WINTER GHOSTS. I hear someone
coming. It has happened before. I pause and listen but no longer hear
anything. I sigh. As always, hope is snatched away before it can take
root. And so then, as always, I am carried back to that first December
so very long ago Rooted in the elemental landscapes of Sussex,
Brittany and the Languedoc, here are tales of ghosts and spirits
seeking revenge, grief-stricken women and haunted men coming to terms
with their destiny.

The Fort
Bringing sixteenth-century Languedoc vividly to life, Kate Mosse's
number one bestselling novel, The Burning Chambers, is a gripping
story of love, betrayal, war and adventure, conspiracies, and divided
loyalties. Carcassonne 1562. Nineteen-year-old Minou Joubert receives
an anonymous letter at her father’s bookshop. Sealed with a
distinctive family crest, it contains just five words: SHE KNOWS THAT
YOU LIVE. But before Minou can decipher the mysterious message, a
chance encounter with a young Huguenot convert, Piet Reydon, changes
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her destiny forever. For Piet has a dangerous mission of his own, and
he will need Minou’s help if he is to get out of La Cité alive . . . A
thrilling adventure, and a heart-breaking love story, Europe awaits in
The Burning Chambers. A historical novel of excitement, conspiracy and
danger like no other . . . 'A powerful storyteller with an abudant
imagination' - Daily Telegraph 'Impressively bold and ambitious' Daily Mail

The Burning Chambers
National Book Award finalist Amy Bloom has written a tale of growing
up that is sharp and funny, rueful and uncompromisingly real. A chubby
girl with smudged pink harlequin glasses and a habit of stealing Heath
Bars from the local five-and-dime, Elizabeth Taube is the only child
of parents whose indifference to her is the one sure thing in her
life. When her search for love and attention leads her into the arms
of her junior-high-school English teacher, things begin to get
complicated. And even her friend Mrs. Hill, a nearly blind, elderly
black woman, can't protect her when real love--exhilarating,
passionate, heartbreaking--enters her life in the gorgeous shape of
Huddie Lester. With her finely honed style and her unflinching
sensibility, Bloom shows us how profoundly the forces of love and
desire can shape a life.

Love Invents Us
Following on from the Sunday Times number one bestseller, The Burning
Chambers, Kate Mosse's The City of Tears is the second thrilling
historical epic in The Burning Chambers series, for fans of Ken
Follett and Dan Brown. June 1572: for ten, violent years the Wars of
Religion have raged across France. Neighbours have become enemies,
countless lives have been lost, the country has been torn apart over
matters of religion, citizenship and sovereignty. But now a precarious
peace is in the balance: a royal wedding has been negotiated by
Catherine de’ Medici and Jeanne d'Albret, an alliance between the
Catholic Crown and Henri, the Huguenot king of Navarre. It is a
marriage that could see France reunited at last. Meanwhile in Puivert,
an invitation has arrived for Minou Joubert and her family to attend
this historic wedding in Paris in August. But what Minou does not know
is that the Joubert family’s oldest enemy, Vidal, will also be there.
Nor that, within days of the marriage, on the eve of the Feast Day of
St Bartholomew's, Minou’s family will be scattered to the four winds
and one of her beloved children will have disappeared without trace .
. . A breath-taking novel of revenge, persecution and loss, sweeping
from Paris and Chartres to the City of Tears itself - the great
refugee city of Amsterdam - this is a story of one family’s fight to
stay together, to survive and to find each other, against the
devastating tides of history . . .
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The Winter Ghosts
THE SUNDAY TIMES NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING SERIES The sixth Tudor
thriller featuring Giordano Bruno: heretic, philosopher and spy.
Perfect for fans of C. J. Sansom. England, 1586.A TREASONOUS
CONSPIRACYGiordano Bruno returns to England to bring shocking new
intelligence to Sir Francis Walsingham. A band of Catholic Englishmen
are plotting to kill Queen Elizabeth and spring Mary Queen of Scots
from prison to take the English throne in her place.A DEADLY TRAPBruno
is surprised to find that Walsingham is aware of the plot, led by the
young, wealthy noble Anthony Babington, and is allowing it to
progress. His hope is that Mary will put her support in writing - and
condemn herself to a traitor's death.A QUEEN IN MORTAL DANGERBruno is
tasked with going undercover to join the conspirators. Can he stop
them before he is exposed? Either way a queen will die; Bruno must
make sure it is the right one

King of the Murgos
Adam Swann is hungry for success. He is one of the new breed of
entrepreneurs thrown up by the Industrial Revolution, determined to
take advantage of current economic conditions to build an unrivalled
business empire. And he is determined to win the beautiful, strongminded Henrietta, and persuade her to share in his struggles and
triumphs.

Murder on Black Swan Lane
In a future where ignorance has destroyed the world that we know,
humans are slaves and Mages, advanced beings with abilities beyond
everyday reach, rule the land. Avalon Redding is one such Mage. Barely
eighteen years of age, she wields the gift of fire yet she is unable
to control it. She leaves her family in the dead of night and heads to
the city of Frost Arch, her future seemingly grim. Will Avalon be able
to overcome the trials that befall her? Will she be able to save the
ones she loves and stay strong within herself? Time will tell.

The Turn of the Screw
*A Sunday Times Top Ten Bestseller* Katherine of Aragon: The True
Queen by bestselling historian Alison Weir, author of The Lost Tudor
Princess, is the first in a spellbinding six novel series about Henry
VIII's Queens. Alison takes you on an engrossing journey at
Katherine's side and shows her extraordinary strength of character and
intelligence. Ideal for fans of Philippa Gregory and Elizabeth
Chadwick. 'Shatters the many myths about Henry VIII's long-suffering
first wife' Tracy Borman 'Weir is excellent on the little details that
bring a world to life' Guardian A Spanish princess. Raised to be
modest, obedient and devout. Destined to be an English Queen. Six
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weeks from home across treacherous seas, everything is different: the
language, the food, the weather. And for her there is no comfort in
any of it. At sixteen-years-old, Catalina is alone among strangers.
She misses her mother. She mourns her lost brother. She cannot trust
even those assigned to her protection. KATHERINE OF ARAGON. The first
of Henry's Queens. Her story. History tells us how she died. This
captivating novel shows us how she lived. SIX TUDOR QUEENS. SIX
NOVELS. SIX YEARS. Praise for Alison Weir and Katherine of Aragon: 'A
tender understanding of and genuine sympathy for this proud, muchloved and honourable Queen. . . I was gripped [from] start to finish'
Mavis Cheek 'Well-researched and engrossing' Good Housekeeping 'Yet
again, Alison Weir has managed to intertwine profound historical
knowledge with huge emotional intelligence, to compose a work that
throws light on an endlessly fascinating historical figure. Yet her
real gift in all of this is making it feel so fresh and alive' Earl
Spencer 'This exquisite book charts the rise and fall of Henry VIII's
first wife, Katherine. . . A fascinating insight into this period of
our history. Weir's undeniable strength is her immaculate description,
enabling the reader to be transported back to Tudor England' Sun
'Katherine of Aragon, The True Queen is a true tour de force. Finely
crafted, this novel is wonderful historical fiction and an outstanding
introduction to the Six Tudor Queens series' Queen Anne Boleyn Blog
'Known for bestselling historical biographies, Alison Weir is in
command of her detail . . . her handling of Katherine's misery and
dignified response to her predicament is very touching' Elizabeth
Buchan, Daily Mail

The Lion Rampant (The Kingdom Series)
The Turn of the Screw, originally published in 1898, is a novella
written by Henry James. The story, a part of Gothic and ghost story
genres, first appeared in serial format in Collier's Weekly magazine
(27 January – 16 April 1898). In October 1898 it appeared in The Two
Magics, a book published by Macmillan in New York City and Heinemann
in London. Due to its original content, The Turn of the Screw became a
favorite text of academics who subscribe to New Criticism. The novella
has had differing interpretations, often mutually exclusive. Many
critics have tried to determine the exact nature of the evil hinted at
by the story. However, others have argued that the brilliance of the
novella results from its ability to create an intimate sense of
confusion and suspense within the reader.

Crucifix Lane
Alice, a volunteer at an archaeological dig, becomes a target after
discovering a pair of crumbling skeletons in the Pyrenees mountains,
while eight hundred years in the past, Alaèis, the daughter of a
crusader, must safeguard the location of the Holy Grail.
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Citadel
BOOK 2 OF THE MALLOREON, the worldwide bestselling fantasy series by
one of the godfathers of the tradition. Discover the epic stories that
inspired generations of fantasy writers - from Raymond Feist's The
Riftwar Cycle to George R. R. Martin's A Game of Thrones. He will
travel even to the edge of the world Garion and Ceâe(tm)Nedra are on a
desperate journey to find their young son Geran. His kidnapper
Zandramas is powerful and elusive, with many disguises. But they must
not give in to despair, or all is lost. Their search leads through the
foul swamps of Nyissa, and on into the dark Kingdom of the Murgos,
where human sacrifices are still made to the dead god Torak. In the
end they must face the ultimate danger âe" not only to themselves but
to all mankind

Guardians of the West
Frost Arch (Book 1: The Fire Mage Trilogy)
16 modern fiction superstars shine a startling light on the romance
and pain of the infamous literary pair Heathcliff and Cathy. Short
stories to stir the heart and awaken vital conversation about love.

The City of Tears
A deadly political rivalry that ended in two brutal executionsAn
intricate love triangle that altered the course of historyA religious
revolution that changed the world THE TREASURE For two thousand years,
an undiscovered treasure rested in the rocky wilds of the French
Pyrenees. A series of scrolls written in the first century by Mary
Magdalene, these startling documents hold the power to redefine the
events and characters of the New Testament. Protected by supernatural
forces, the priceless cache can only be uncovered by a special seeker,
one who has been chosen for the task by divine providence - The
Expected One. THE CHOSEN ONE When journalist Maureen Paschal begins
the research for a new book, she has no idea that she is stepping into
an ancient mystery so complex and dangerous that thousands of people
have killed and died for it. As a long buried family scandal comes to
light, she can no longer deny her own role in a deadly drama of epic
international consequences.
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